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Dear Friends in Christ,

! We have been blessed to be in a number of meetings in the 
greater Toronto area for the last several weeks. Two of those churches 
have taken us on for support. It is wonderful to see how the people of 
Canada have such a burden to help reach people in other parts of 
their own country.

! We have had a number of great opportunities to minister and 
be a blessing to others. Christy was able to spend time with a group 
of Bible college ladies, and also spoke briefly at a ladies’ brunch. I 
was privileged to speak in several different classes and chapel in the 
Christian school, and also spend time with the Bible college men.

! It has been a blessing to see the Lord working in people’s 
hearts. Several young people at various churches have surrendered to 
full-time service, and one young man raised his hand for salvation.

! God has been very good to us. We were in a conference 
recently  and the people gave towards some specific needs. We were 
given money for new tires, some winter clothes for Vera, money for 
Bible lessons, and a new winter coat for Christy. We praise the Lord 
for the generosity of His people. 

! We have several praises to share with you: God has 
abundantly provided for our needs, four new churches partnered 
with us in the last month to reach Labrador, and God has used us to 
challenge others for the cause of world-wide missions. We appreciate 
your prayers for us for safety in our travels, and for God’s blessing as 
we have several more meetings before the end of the year. Please 
pray also for our future co-workers, the Dinsmores, who are already 
in Labrador. Pray for them for wisdom as they continue to try to 
reach people with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

For the Gospel and His glory,

Nate, Christy, and Vera Minion

“To preach the Gospel in the Regions Beyond”
2 Corinthians 10:16


